
Peek at the Week 
Year 2— 10th March 2023 

Our Learning 

This week,  the children have been learning 

their 2 and 5 times table. It would be really 

great if you could continue to practise this 

with your child at home. In English, the chil-

dren have been planning and writing their 

versions of the story, ‘The  Queen’s Hat’.  

The children have also really enjoyed per-

forming to their grown ups and sharing some 

of their learning from this half term.  

Next week,  the children are going to be 

learning their ten times table which again it 

would be fantastic for the children to practise 

at home. It is also going to be British Science 

Week and the children are going to be discov-

ering different connections within Science. 

They are also going to be making Scottish 

shortbread towards the end of next week.  

Please can we remind parents that it is really 

important that your child reads at home as 

much as possible and summarises to you 

what they have read as this will really help 

them with their comprehension.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Remember to complete Doodle Learning 
Maths homework.  

Children should also complete one piece 
of homework each week from 
their new Spring 2 Homework 
Menu.  

Spelling test is on a Friday.  

PE kit are needed on a Wednesday.  

Word of the Week: connection 

Follow this link to find more super daily 
activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year2@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Dates for the diary:  

Windsor Castle trip— Monday 20th March. 

 

Star of the week:   

2Hawking: Madison 

2Franklin: Khizar 

2Newton:  Fajar 

 


